
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I extend my heartfelt greetings and a warm welcome to everyone 

attending the Shen Yun performance in Toronto.   

 

This fantastic event is inspired by 5,000 years of traditional Chinese culture, exhibiting themes of 

compassion, courage, and hope. The Shen Yun performance showcases traditional values and 

timeless virtues that exist throughout history and reflect Canadian diversity.  

 

I would also like to congratulate the Falun Dafa Association of Toronto for successfully organizing 

this series of Shen Yun performances. My thanks go to all the volunteers, sponsors, and 

organizers who have dedicated their time to making this event happen.  

 

Toronto is one of the world's most multicultural cities and home to people from all over the world. 

Events such as these celebrate the rich cultures and traditions that make our City so unique.  

 

On behalf of my colleagues on Toronto City Council, please accept my best wishes for a 

memorable event and continued success. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 
 

Jaye Robinson 

City Councillor 

Ward 15 – Don Valley West 
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